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   Ref: 2016/615                                                  Date:30.12.2016 

 
 

The Office Bearers/ Central Committee Members/ State Body  
Chiefs 

A.I.B.R.F 
 

Dear Comrade, 
 
                   Re: Hearing at Deputy Chief Labour Commissioner 
                         (Central) on 24.01.2017 at Mumbai 

 
We request you to refer our circular No. 2016/601 dated 

08.12.2016 advising that we have filed representation in CLC 
(Central) office on 05.12.2016 in the matter of 100 percent 

Dearness Allowance to pre- 2002 retirees as per the decision 
taken in Nagpur Central Committee Meeting. 
 
2. Based on our representation, notices were issued on 
20.12.2016  to Indian Bank Association, AIBEA & AIBOC asking 

them to offer their comments on it within 10 days. 
 

3. Now, we have been advised by CLC office, Mumbai that hearing 
in the matter will take place in Mumbai on 24.01.2017. 

 
4. We shall advise the outcome of the hearing after the above 

date. 
 
                            With Greetings, 

                                     

                                                          Yours Sincerely, 
 
                                                       

                                                          ( S.C.JAIN ) 
                                                GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


